
 

 

We know that access to broadband and digital services has been a big issue for older people over the 
last twelve months and want to support them to get online in the most affordable and convenient 
way. We also know that for many, particularly those in vulnerable circumstances, that switching 
remains unrealistic. We would welcome firms doing more to promote and potentially auto-switch 
customers to social tariff/basics/essential packages that promise long-term affordability. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Joel 


